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The Vice-Rector for Institutional Policy and Planning of the University of Granada


Cordially greets

Mr Carlos García García and has the honour to invite him to the conference "Consciencia y Desarrollo", which will be held on 10 October, at 12 pm, at the Fuentenueva Campus, located at Calle Dr. Severo Ochoa s/n.
 
Luis Sánchez Sánchez


Granada, 4 October 2020

Confirmation is requested:
Telephone: +34 958666999
Email: example@ugr.es
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